ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ZONING – REGARDING PERMITTED PRINCIPAL USES 
IN THE PL ZONING DISTRICT

The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 6, 2010, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in an Ordinance to Amend Chapter 55 (Zoning) Regarding Permitted Principal Uses in the PL (Public Land) Zoning District (Ordinance No. ORD-10-17).

A copy of the proposal is available for inspection in the Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office, 2nd Floor, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, Guy C. Larcom Municipal Building.  Questions concerning the proposal may be directed to the Planning and Development Services Area at (734) 794-6265.  Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140.

Written comments can be directed to the City Clerk's office, 2nd Floor of City Hall, 100 N. Fifth Ave., Ann Arbor, MI  48107-8647 or emailed to cityclerk@a2gov.org, up until the date of City Council's final decision on this matter.

Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk
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